
 
 
 
April 5, 2020 
  
NEWS FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
  
SCRANTON, PA – Greyhound Lines, Inc. will suspend service to Scranton, effective immediately and 
until further notice. 
  
Following Mayor Cognetti’s letter yesterday asking Greyhound officials to suspend service to 
Scranton during the COVID-19 pandemic, Mayor Cognetti spoke with company officials today who 
informed her of their decision to honor the request.   
  
“The City of Scranton commends Greyhound on its prudent decision and thanks its leadership for 
working together to protect our community,” said Mayor Cognetti. 
 


